
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents! 

Greetings from Meerut Public School Group! 

 

We sincerely hope that you are safe and staying indoors.  

As we struggle to come to terms with these circumstances where a 

pandemic of this magnitude has derailed the best of planning in the whole world, we are ensuring that 

learning never stops for our students. The sudden closure of learning institutions following the lockdown, to 

avert the spread of coronavirus has boosted e-learning.  However, this sudden closure of schools presented 

no challenges to Meerut Public School Group staff and students as they seamlessly switched to virtual 

learning from 1st April onwards and are holding their online classes without a hitch.  

  

Teachers are preparing themselves wholeheartedly and lessons are going on smoothly and we are receiving 

100 per cent attendance. Students’ and parents’ enthusiasm and involvement are worth appreciating.   

All the learning material, student queries, assignments, teacher led videos, explanations are going on air 

online and each ‘Home Room Mentor’ has created a separate 'Virtual Classroom' for each class. Besides the 

usual learning material, children are given interesting projects, activities to urge them to think out of the box 

and research online. Art activities and Music and Dance & Physical Education classes are regularly taking 

place online to calm their nerves. 

 

During the lifelong learning process the virtual classroom plays a huge role in providing a wonderful 

opportunity for students, parents  and teachers to strive for knowledge and achievement in new 

competencies. 

 

 We are hoping that this virtual tour will keep our pupils busy with the assignments and much more at the 

moment.  

At the end, I would like to thank you parents for your continued support. Your letters of appreciation have 

helped our staff stay motivated during these challenging times. We have realized the value of technology as 

an important tool to stay connected with our students and will make constructive use of it in future too. 

We look forward to more fruitful interactions and feedback from you. 

 

 

 

We hope that the pandemic will be controlled and we can resume normalcy.  
 

God Bless! 

 

Warm Regards 

MPS, Pallavpuram 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

LEARNING NEVER STOPS!

https://www.vedamo.com/virtual-classroom

